
Town of Eustis  

Selectmen’s Meeting 

August 14, 2018 

In Attendance: James Brochu, Brandi Farnsworth, Jennifer Pelkey, Steve St. Jean 

Present: Rachel Williams, Kathy Fearon, Kirk Williams, Peter Farnsworth, Amanda Brochu, 

Carol Sherrier 

Steve opened the meeting and welcomed those in attendance. 

Steve made a motion to accept the minutes as written from July 31, 2018 jimmy 2nd 4 in 

favor. Motion Approved 

The PTC wanted to plant a tree on town property that can grow and be decorated at 

Christmas time. After some discussion, they will use the tree in the front of the town office. 

Jimmy talked about what ordinances we have in place that may allow a small chain store to 

build in Stratton/Eustis. Would there be any way to prevent them from building in this area? 

Peter went over the areas of possibility that one could build in. To be talked about with the 

Planning Board. 

The street light in front of Kenny Targets house stays on all the time. Call CMP and report it. 

Discussion about reducing the amount of Street lights that we have. At the next selectmen 

meeting August 28, 2018 there will be a discussion about possibly reducing the amount of 

street lights that we have turned on.  Rachel will post on website and sign to warn people of 

the discussion. 

All warrants signed 

This meeting was recorded 

Brandi made a motion to adjourn the meeting Jen 2nd 4 in favor. Motion Approved. 

Rachel Williams 

Deputy Clerk  


